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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations to Astrid, pictured below, who had her hair cut last 

weekend and donated her hair to the Little Princess Trust who 

provide hairpieces made from real hair to children who have lost 

their hair due to cancer treatment and other illnesses. Well done 

Astrid for your Virtue of Kindness in thinking of others. 
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F&S Update: NEW ALBUM LAUNCH 

24.02.18 at the Benefit Concert 

 

 

Flats &Sharps 

Charity Evening at St Buryan Academy 

Saturday 24th February 7.30pm 

Raising funds for Outdoor Learning/ Camping 

Tickets £10 available from St Buryan Academy 

Tel: 01736 81048 
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Members of the Pendeen Silver Band are planning to 

set up the Pendeen Band Academy. This will be for young people aged 6 to 11 and is aimed 

to give them the opportunity to learn a brass instrument and play in a junior brass band. 

 

Each band member involved will hold a DBS certificate. Lessons will be given in small 

groups with band members and potentially, instruments can be provided. 

At this stage we would like to gauge the level of interest without there being any 

commitment. If you would like to know more, please fill in the ‘Expression of Interest’ slip 

available from the school office and return to the office before the end of February.

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Art Club (Y3-4) until 4.15pm, 
Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking (Y3-4 Group 1) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-KS1 Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6), Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6) until 4.15pm   
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Play Doh (with cutters) 
Tuesday- String Picture Painting old shirts needed to protect clothes 
if anyone has leftover wallpaper rolls they would be very useful 
Wednesday- Craft Time 
Thursday- Junk Modelling 
Friday- Board Games  
 

Request from ARUs 
Are you spring cleaning at home and looking to clear any of the following items? If so, we’d 
be delighted to make use of them at After School Club. All donations help keep our costs 
down. Thanks: 
 
Any items suitable for crafting, such as wool, fabric, small boxes/ shoeboxes, kitchen tubes 
(empty), games and puzzles (suitable for up to 11 years).  Thank you 
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An invitation to join author Michael Bird at Morrab Library on Saturday 3rd 

February, from 10.30am, to talk about his new book 'Vincent's Starry Night and 

Other Stories'. 

This is a free event and families, children & adults are all welcome - please 

spread the word!  
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St Buryan Academy Primary School  

St Buryan  

School Cook  

To commence Summer Term 2018  

 27.5 hours a week term time only  

Salary dependent on qualifications and experience. For full 

job description and application pack please email 

secretary@stburyanacademy.org or phone 01736 810480.  

 


